
Concerning addressing on a letter from the government. The bottom, a note from The White House 

regarding my economic impact payment, is dated June 19, 2020. The address is correct (partialy blocked 

out here). The second letter (on top), from the Social Security Administration, is dated August 5, 3030, 

and the address is strangely wrong (crossed thru as well). I will say it is maliciously wrong, for a few 

reasons. When I had called this same office with questions, the representative made a point to ask for 

my mailing address, which I had entered correctly in the system (bottom letter), and a few other 

verfication questions. She said she coiuld not verify my information, strongly inferring my address was 

wrong. It was extremely frustrating to me, because I knew all the information was correct. She was 

unbending and vague, not helpful. She asked if I had gotten a letter from their office. I responded that I 

had not checked my box for a few weeks, but have received government letters in the past. It was an 

extemely unprofessional call on her part, and clearly she was following some type of script or 

instructions. This letter, wrongly addressed, was indeed in my PO Box. Most concerning are the numbers 

used as the “address”, and information I know about the killing I describe (Home page 

ourconstitution.info) that occurred after this letter’s date – 8.9.20. Among other things, that day (9th) is 

the birth day of someone in the family of the killed child. The 5th is my birth day. This is more of many 

instance of such horror. The phone call and times I also have at the Overview (Home page) are similarly 

concerning, as well as much more in the 40 pages to Judge Economou (High-Level Lethality In The Age 

Of Covid-19). Law enforcement has all this information. CLEARLY THERE IS A FEDERAL LINK – I KNOW 

THE FBI AND CIA ARE INVOLVED. Most of us abhor such vile hubris and barbarity – and demand JUSTICE. 

 


